Boys GAA Report
[bookmark: _GoBack]The boy’s team trained very hard throughout the year every Tuesday after school and during lunch some days to try and match last year’s success, where they reached the county final blitz in Rathdrum’s School of Excellence. We had over 65 boys in total from 4th, 5th and 6th classes who trained hard during every training session. Every boy who attended training thoroughly enjoyed all the fun games we did to improve our Gaelic Football skills and fitness. We attended 2 blitz, both in Bray and on both days we played extremely well. We only narrowly missed out on a place in the county final blitz by 1 point. However, we still have our upcoming In-School Leagues to focus on where the winning team get the opportunity to face the teachers in a one-off game, not to be missed! This year the students all hope to bring the bragging rights back to the students of the school, in what promises to be an epic encounter. The boys were also delighted to be asked to compete in Arklow’s Positive Aging Week, where we competed in a town blitz and managed to bring back the cup. All the boys would like to thank Pat Bracken from AGB for all his hard work with all the classes during the year in P.E. along with our teachers Mr.Storey, Mr.Luby, Mr.Kelly, Ms.Carey, Mr.Doyle and Ms.Dalton for all their hard work during the year in training us. Make sure to keep an eye on the notice boards to see which team you are on in the upcoming leagues!
